
June 12 & 19, 2022

St. Cyril’s Mass Schedule

Sunday 6/12 – Most Holy Trinity
9:30am +Dennis Mikula by Rosemary Dotson

Monday 6/13 – Our Lady of Peace
Prayer Group 6:00pm

Wednesday  6/15 – 11th Wednesday in
Ordinary Time
6:00pm +Carolyn Kay by Carol Sheehan and
Lisa LeMay

Sunday 6/19 - The Most Holy Body
and Blood of Christ
9:30am +Paul and Danielle Wrabec by Mark
Mikula

Monday 6/20 - Our Lady of Peace
Prayer Group 6:00pm

Wednesday 6/22 – St. Paulinus of
Nola & Sts. John Fisher and Thomas
More, Martyrs
6:00pm +John Mikula by Carol Sheehan and
Lisa LeMay

Sunday 6/26  13th Sunday in Ordinary
Time
9:30am +Emma Kriz by Marie Juchelka

Lectors
6/12 Lisa Lemay
6/19 Jean Loughran
6/26 Maggie Carmichael

Eucharistic Ministers
6/12    Jean Loughran
6/19 Christy Tapko
6/26 Maggie Carmichael

Weekly Offering   
May 29 & June 5, 2022                      $3,921.00
Catholic Communications Collection       20.00

Please continue to pray for the sick
and suffering members of our parish:
Jim Visnich, Dorothy Lucas,  Jeff Workman,  Jason
Hale, Sophia Halastik, Karen Williamson, James
Collins, Dorothy Halastik,  Charles Woods,  Annie
Moran,  Suzanne Halastik, Jack and Beverly
O’Renick, Michael Stefancik, Mary Thomas,
Darlene Sampson,  Bill Ramsey, Bob and Genevieve
Pinter, Alberta Bukaty, Cody Meyers, Bob Welch,
Jim Eschenheimer, Larry Nauser, Mary Ann
Olinskey, Howard Kaiser, Corey Cockrell, Teresa
Janacaro , Frances Janacaro, Father Carlyle, Bill
Davis, Frank I. Calovich and Dave Bulen and
Family, Virginia Maglich, Tom McDonnell, Cathy
O’Renick Nelson, Tom Caffrey and Mark Stefancik.

Parish News:

Bob and Genevieve Pinter want to thank all
the parishioners for their expressions of good
wishes, Mass and prayers on their 65th
anniversary of marriage.  A special thank you
for the lovely reception and to each of you
who made it so, and thanks to the Sugar Creek
Tamburitzans for the beautiful music. May
God continue to bless our St. Cyril's family.   
 
Effective July 1, St. Cyril's, St. Ann's and St.
Mary's will form a "Cluster", meaning we will
have one Priest for all three parishes.  Fr.
Kendall Ketterlin has been assigned to the
three parishes.  He comes to us from St.
Thomas More Parish in Kansas City.
He will reside at St. Mary's rectory. 

On June 26, 2022 after 9:30 Mass we will
have a reception for Father Bolderson.  St.
Cyril's parishioners were blessed to have
Father Bolderson as our pastor for the past
year.  He is being assigned to St. Margaret of
Scotland in Lee's Summit, MO. 

The handicap access ramp was completed
recently and was used on May 22 when we
had reception for Bob and Genevieve Pinter
on the occasion of their 65th wedding
anniversary.  Since then, the outside rails have
been installed and inside ones will be soon.

ALTAR SOCIETY News: The Altar Society
would like to thank all who baked, donated and
purchased at the booth at the Slavic festival. 
$3,353 was made at the festival!!

Corpus Christi, The most Holy body
and blood of Christ…. June 19


